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Bureau Of Land Management
Roswell Resource Area

P.0. Box 1857

Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Re: Patrick Federal 1 and 2
Lease # LC 069817

Attn: Phil Kirk
Area Manager

Dear Sir:

In reply to your letter of May 5, 1985 regarding testing of the
referenced Patrick Federal 1 and 2, I have included the following
information.

Patrick Fed No. 1 : 660' FSL & 1650' FWL
Sec. 12-T15S-R29E
5-1/2" casing set at 1993'
Perfs: 1964 - 1985
2-3/8" tubing set at 1855’

Patrick Fed No. 2 : 1980' FSL & 1650' FEL
Sec. 12-T15S-R29E
4-1/2" casing set at 2100'
Perfs: 1956 - 1970
2-3/8" tubing set at 1956'

These wells are Queen gas wells which are low pressure, low volume
wells. Both wells are capable of production but are shut in waiting
on a pipeline. The wells are completed without a packer in the hole
and it would cause tremendous damage to the well to kill the well in
order to run a packer to perform the casing test. Therefore, we re-
quest that an exemption be granted to the casing test in order to
prevent unnecessary damage to the wells. Should the well have to be
killed in the future, we will notify the Bureau of Land Management
and perform the required test.
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